LIBERTY MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL

LAWRENCE, KANSAS

Neol M. Wherry
Princil:)al

August 11, 1941

Dro F. Co mﬁn’ Chaim
Program Committee, Rotary Club
801 Louisiana Street
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Phog":

We anticipate the observance of Boys and Girls Week next
spring the week of April 26 to May 2., Our school would
like very much to have the privilege of having the Rotary
Club take luncheon at the school on Monday, April 27 and
to have our boys and girls to present the progranm,

Cordiglly and Rotarily yours,

Neal M, Wherry

13701-e0



